[image: HF Mencap Logo on Transparent Background]


HF Mencap
99 Addison Gardens, 
W14 0DT

www.hfmencap.org  





RE: Late night Tuesdays

Dear parents and carers,

We want to inform you that, starting December 3rd, 2024, we are extending our Tuesday service until 8 p.m. 

This is part of our reviewed programme of activities.

“Late Tuesdays” will resemble the movie nights we previously held on Wednesdays before COVID-19. These evenings will be filled with fun, games, movies, music, and dinner. 

We aim to revive those enjoyable late nights where clients can enhance their social skills and have a great time. 

Please pre-book this new activity so that we can plan our staffing accordingly. 

The extra hours will be charged depending on individual support needs.

Our clients may access these extra hours by paying privately, making direct payments, or increasing social care hours. 

To increase your social care hours, you will need to contact social services to inform them about the extra hours required. Please note no transport home will be provided for those staying for extended hours.

If you need any further information about this matter, feel free to contact us at any time. We are happy to help.

We look forward to your response.


Regards,  
Manuel Moncayo  
Service Manager  
07946277887  
02087485168  
Hammersmith and Fulham Mencap is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales under company number 08155114 and registered charity number 1150840. 
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